
We’ll be maintaining a temporary traffic management layout

Pump station, Main Road to Shag Rock

From Monday 30 May for approximately 6 weeks, between 7am and 10pm 

Fulton Hogan on 0800 7623 34 (0800 ROAD FH) (Mon - Fri, 8am - 5pm) or email 
cant.info@fultonhogan.com. Please call us out of hours if the matter is urgent. 

What
Where
When

Contact

We’re working in your area

What are we doing?

Coastal Pathway - Moncks Bay

Over the last two weeks, we have trialled different traffic management set ups, and in tandem 
with reviewing the results from the local communities, we have adjusted our methodology and 
programme. Due to the impact on traffic being less than anticipated, we have elected to work 
extended daytime hours which in turn, reduces the disruption to nearby residents overnight.

From Monday 30 May, for approximately 6 weeks, we will continue upgrading the underground 
services in the road. Traffic will be reduced to one lane and controlled by traffic lights, between 
the hours of 9am and 7pm, Monday to Friday. Two way traffic will be reinstated outside of these 
working hours.
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Traffic Impacts 
Traffic will be reduced to one lane, and controlled by 
traffic lights between the hours of 9am and 7pm, Monday 
to Friday. Our traffic management team will be actively 
monitoring the delay times and should they exceed roughly 
15 minutes, two lanes of traffic will be restored.
A variable message board will be located at the Ferry Road 
roundabout displaying live commute times via both Main 
Road and the alternative route via Lyttelton (shown on the 
next page).
Please be on the lookout for changes to the traffic 
management and follow the signs. In some locations, 
cyclists will merge with traffic so please be patient and keep 
an eye out for other road users.
Our friendly on-site staff can also assist with any queries. 
Driveway and pedestrian access will be maintained around 
our work site. The speed limit around our work site is 30kph. 
to keep our workers safe.



Alternative Route via Lyttelton  

We are doing our best to give you accurate timeframes but unforeseen issues like 
weather, buried obstructions and unknown services can make work take longer. 

Alternately, sometimes we find ways to speed up, which means we may carry out 
some works sooner than expected - and be gone sooner!

The sewer trench set up on Main 
Road

If you would like to receive 
updates about this project, 

please email 
cant.info@fultonhogan.com 

with the subject ‘Coastal Pathway’.

Drop In Sessions!
Come and have a chat every

Tuesday between 
10am - 11am and Thursday 

between 12pm - 1pm. 
Upstairs at the 

Christchurch Yacht Club.

Installation of the water pipes on 
Main Road


